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SENIOR FORMAL PICTURES

Get the Full Package

Convenience is Key

Miss Your Shot?

Go to Cherished Memories' website and
book a slot at the Colton studio to get the
full senior treatment. Multiple photo
packages available starting at $30.00.

The sitting fee can be transferred towards a
photo package. You can also request a
refund of the fee after the photo session if
you choose not to purchase a package.

Book a time to take a photo on campus after
school with Cherished Memories on their
website and choosing the Citrus Valley Pop Up
option later this fall. For a nonrefundable sitting
fee, you will take a formal shot for the yearbook
and have options to have additional photos
taken. The money paid will not count towards a
picture package if you select this option.

We will also have a make-up picture day for just a formal portrait
for the yearbook. This option will be free, but dates and options are
limited. More information will be sent out later this fall.

CV Yearbook only uses portrait pictures
taken by Cherished Memories in the
student portrait sections. You must have a
portrait to qualify for a senior quote. 

OPTION
6/01/24-11/15/24

10/14/24-10/16/24

In-Studio

On-Campus

cherishedmemoriesphotography.com
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What are the benefits of
booking at the Cherished
Memories Studio (Option 1)? 

What is the difference
between the senior picture
taken on registration day on
campus and the formal
senior pictures?

Can I take senior photos
through a different
photography company?

Cherished Memories offers special senior
packages for everything from graduation
invitations to outdoor sessions. Taking it at the
studio provides the best service and options. The
earlier you book, the more availability you will
have to ensure you get the best picture for the
yearbook. 

The pictures taken during registration days on
campus are for student ID cards only. The formal
senior pictures are the portraits used in the
yearbook and other official school functions 
(ex. senior awards night).

Seniors must take a formal senior portrait for the
CVHS yearbook through Cherished Memories by
12/31/2024. Even if you choose another studio to
take your senior photos, the formal portrait MUST
be through Cherished Memories for you to be
featured in the yearbook with a senior quote.


